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FCCLA (Family, Career and Community Leaders of America) will be sending new 
and gently used shoes to developing countries where local micro-entrepreneurs 
will resell them to make a profit. FCCLA earns $0.40 per pound of shoes donated. 

Please consider looking through your shoe collection to help with this worthy 
cause.  Shoes may be dropped off at Columbus North High School in the C4 office, 

the Commons, or room 1316.  Donations accepted through January 19th. 

 

Future Medical Leaders 

PLTW Biomedical Innovation seniors from North and East worked 
in teams to develop new products that could benefit patients.  
 
 Top photo, L to R:  Denesha Megerle, Sydney Wilson, Sydney 
Kimbler, and Rebecca Carter. These young women saw the 
need to improve the walking boot by providing removable bottoms 
for the boot that fit a variety of activities (and weather) a patient 
may experience.   
  Middle photo, L to R:  Ally Schumm, Zoey Horn, and Lauren 
Steinwedel desired to develop a product that would provide more 
comfort and cleanliness to the traditional neck brace.  
  Bottom photo, L to R:  Lola Reed, Justine Hess, and Gabe 
Rivera hope to ease the comforts of those who are bed ridden by 
creating a bedpan that fits into an existing hospital bed mattress. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Jan 20th: No School - MLK Day 
 
Jan 22nd: East C4 Fair and 8th Grade Parent Night  
 
Jan 29th: North C4 Fair, 8th Grade Parent Night, and 
C4 Open House at Columbus North (5pm – 8pm) 
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